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New Phone Number

The phone number at Ulysses S. Grant
NHS has changed. Our new number
is 314-842-1867, and the extension to
reach the Visitor Center is 230.

The National Park Service cares for the
special places saved by the American
people so that all may experience our
heritage.

Grant $1 Coin Unveiled in St. Louis

Left: The Ulysses S. Grant presidential dollar coin is the 18th in a series
honoring the American presidents. Each deceased American president will

be featured on a circulating coin.

Right: Acting Deputy Director of the

U.S. Mint Al Runnels presents visiting children with a Ulysses S. Grant

dollar coin courtesy of the U.S. Mint.

On May 19, 2011, about 450
visitors witnessed the U.S.
Mint’s launch of the Ulysses S.
Grant $1 Presidential Coin at
Ulysses S. Grant National
Historic Site.

This unique event brought
together  coin  collectors,
presidential and Civil War
enthusiasts, and friends of the
park in celebration of the coin
release and of Ulysses S.
Grant. Dr. John Marszalek,
executive director of the U.S.
Grant Association, gave the
keynote address. He spoke of
President  Grant’s  strong
support of the rights of African
Americans throughout the
country, particularly those
who had been enslaved. Dr.
Marszalek also highlighted the

difficulty and importance of
this task given the challenges
of reuniting a country which
just a few years earlier had
been divided by war.

The U.S. Mint is honoring the
presidents by issuing four
circulating $1 coins every year,
featuring each president in the
order they served in office.
Acting Deputy Director of the
Mint, Al Runnels, spoke at the
event about the value of dollar
coins as a long-lasting and
recyclable resource. After the
ceremony he gave each child
under age 18 in attendance a
Grant dollar coin. Visit the
United States Mint’s website at
www.usmint.gov for  more
information about the mint’s
presidential coin series.
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Ulysses S. Grant Association Returns to Historic Galena

Galena, Illinois, hosted the
annual meeting of the Ulysses
S. Grant Association May 6-8,
2011. The Galena-Jo Daviess
Historical Society & Museum,
led by Executive Director
Nancy Breed, did a marvelous
job of organizing the weekend
events for more than fifty

Harriet Simon, pictured here with Ulysses S. Grant Association Executive
Director Dr. John Marszalek, received the John Y. Simon Award at the
Ulysses S. Grant Association annual meeting. The award is named for her
late husband, Dr. John Y. Simon, the association’s former Executive
Director. The statue of Ulysses Grant was made by Association member

Frank Neftzger of Galena, lllinois.

Participants also enjoyed tours
of the Elihu Washburne home
and the home given to the
Grants after the Civil War,
along with touring the new
exhibits in the History
Museum. These tours gave
members an opportunity to
experience Galena as the
Grant family knew it.

The Association also reported
that completion of the Papers
of U. S. Grant project is
nearing completion, and work
on an edited version of Grant’s
Memoirs is in progress. Next
year the annual meeting will
return to Mississippi State
University in Starkville, home
of the Grant Association.
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